
Dear Las Lomitas Families, 

 

The Read-a-thon is underway!  The children are very excited, watching the popcorn 

graph closely as it moves toward the top. Be sure to keep track of minutes read and turn 

them in at the end of each week. Last week Occupational Therapist Mrs. O’Conner and 

PE Teacher Linda McGhee read stories in the library on Wednesday before school.  This 

week Pre-School Teacher Natalie Abal and Reading Teacher Shelley Moran will be our 

celebrity readers.  Come early on Wednesday mornings so you don’t miss out!  The 

mystery book character on Friday was the Cat in the Hat.  Each week a book character(s) 

will be on campus to keep enthusiasm high.  Ask your student to tell you about it. 

 

Las Lomitas League extra-curricular winter session classes begin the week of January 

26
th

.  We have a couple of guidelines I want to clarify with you: 

 

 Please provide your Las Lomitas classroom teacher with your child’s dismissal 

plan so she knows your child needs to go to the LLL class or sport on a given 

day.  Without written instructions stating otherwise, your child will be sent to the 

flagpole, bus or Champions as usual.  Please remind your child to follow the 

teacher’s instructions!  We are committed to keeping your child safe. 

 

 Please report your child’s absence from an LLL class or sport by contacting the 

LLL instructor or parent coordinator directly.  The school office is not involved 

in absence reporting for LLL classes. 

 

 Be sure the LLL teacher knows who will pick up your child at the end of class. 

 

If you have questions about the classes, times, dates or procedures, please contact 

Stephanie Berman at jill_berman@yahoo.com, 650-233-9059.  Thank you for your 

cooperation.   

 

Until next time, 

 

Sue Sartor 

Principal 
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